Town of Antrim
Board of Selectmen
Minutes of the March 18, 1996 meeting.

Selectmen present were: Paula Clemente, Peter Moore and Carol
Smith. Also present was Business Manager Phil Dwight and
residents Marion and Don Winchester.

The meeting opened at 7 P.M. and Peter Moore presented the
service recognition awards to those who were not at Town Meeting:
Bob Bryer, Peter Lamb and Paul Ruess.

Paula Clemente agreed to serve as Chairman of the Board of
Selectmen for the following year.

Minutes of the March 11 meeting were approved with corrections.

The following were approved/signed:
An Intent to Cut for Fred Roberts
Veterans Estemptions for: Leonard Judkins
Michael Nugent
Gerald Williams (subject
to residence check)
MS-2
Salary Increase Schedule
Letter re: Great Brook Dam

The letter from Chris Baker - Salmon was reviewed. It was agreed
that the Board would review the abatement with him and in
addition the property would be reviewed with Cole Layer.

Phil was authorized to buy a "1lift" for the Transfer Station
after checking maintenance and warranty agreements,

Peter will speak with the owner of the property on Map 4 Lot
1111 about which a complaint was received concerning the storage
of "junk".

Formal adoption of a Druyg Policy was delayed until additional
guestions can be answered.

The abatement requested of Jane Hill was reviewed. It was agreed
to reduce the value of the house (Map 1C lot 606) to $22,400.

It was agreed that the Board would receive monthly Departmental
budget reports and quarterly detailed reports.
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Committee assignments were agreed upon as follows:

Carol Smith - Selectmen representative to Planning Board

Paula Clemente - Selectmen representative to Conval
Selectmen's Advisory Group

Peter Moore - agreed to be Selectmen representative to the

Economic Development Authority. Bob Edwards was appointed
to the Authority. Other members will be appointed later.

Don Winchester was appeointed to the Z.B.A.
Marion Winchester was suggested as an alternate to the
Planning Board.

Peter Moore agreed to call Martha Pinello and Judith Giffin to

see if they would accept reappointment to the Conservation
Commission.

Paula will advise the Board of the terms of office of the Parks
and Recreation Commission.

Board meetings were scheduled for April 1 and 15 - No meetings
on March 25 and April 8.

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M.
Respectfully submitted,

Philip T. Dwight
Business Manager



